
August 23, 2024 

Parents/Guardians: 

Students who dismissed as CAR RIDERS MUST be picked up from the loop in front of the 

school. Please stay in your cars at ALL times. Students will be taken to your car. Parents will 

not be permitted to pick up students at the door. 

WALKERS will be walked to the front gate by grade level teachers and dismissed to 

approved individuals. Parents cannot pick up students from the main entrance if they are 

a walker.  

NEW RAINY-DAY PROCEDURES 

On rainy days ONLY, walkers will be dismissed from the PE Shed. Enter and exit through the 

west side of the gate to retrieve your child. Parking in the Faculty/Staff lot is prohibited. 

Students noted as walkers cannot be picked up in the car rider line. 

Wednesdays all grades PK-2 will be in the PE Shed. 

We will continue to dismiss car riders at the front of the school through the drive-thru loop. 

Please be patient as dismissal will take a little longer in the rain. 

It is extremely important to keep ONE dismissal method. Students will be taken to the 

original location designated by the parent. 

If you need to change your dismissal designation, please submit the bottom portion of this 

form to your child’s teacher. 

We appreciate your help in making our dismissal as fast and safe as possible. 

 

MAYA ANGELOU ELEMENTARY CHANGE OF DISMISSAL 

Student Name: _______________________________________________________  

Grade: __________   Teacher: __________________________________________ 

Check your method of dismissal for the 24-25 school year: 

____ Car Rider (Picked up in the Drive-Thru Lane) 

____ Walker (Picked up at the gate on 32nd St) 

____ YMCA 

____ Bus (Please put company name): _______________________________ 


